
 THE WALK 
December 11th, 2022       

Sunday, December 11th 

Sunday Morning class at 9 in 

the Youth Room. 

 

Sunday evening 

The Youth Group will be 

attending the Children’s 

Ministry Christmas Program. 

Any students who have 

signed up to participate as 

food servers/deliverers gain 

free admission to the 

program and food! If you’d 

like to do that and haven’t 

signed up, text me! 

Arrive at 5:30 if helping 

serve! 

 

Otherwise it is a $10 

admission for dinner and the 

show! 

 

Monday, December 12th 

Bible Study at 7:30 in the 

Youth Room.  

Pick-up at 9.  

 

Wednesday, December 14th 

No Youth Class, instead we 

will be attending Carols and 

Cocoa in the auditorium with 

the congregation! 

 

Youth Group will be serving 

the cocoa after the carols in 

the auditorium. 

 

Children’s Ministry Christmas 

Program 
The Youth Group will be attending the Children’s 

Ministry Christmas Program. 

Any students who have signed up to participate as 

food servers/deliverers gain free admission to the 

program and food! If you’d like to do that and 

haven’t signed up, text me! 

 

New Year’s Lock-in 
With New Years as a Sunday this year, our 

lock-in will be Friday, December 30th into the 

31st. 
This will give us an evening to have our lock-in 

while ensuring we aren’t zombies for church on 

Sunday Morning. 

Sign-up sheet outside Youth Room. 

 

 

Winterfest 2023 
January 13th-15th 

All Youth Students 

In Arlington, TX 

Cost: $100 

We will be taking our annual trip to Winterfest this 

January. It is a large-scale worship conference in 

Arlington. There will be guest speakers, worship 

leaders, skits, and more! 

 

Sign-up now on the sheet outside the Youth Room 

or text Ethan. 
 
 


